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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 14, S. 1997,
June 23, 1997 ]

AUTHENTICATION OF EMPLOYMENT CONTRACTS OF WORKERS
BOUND FOR SOLOMON ISLANDS

In view of continuing labor malpractices committed by employers in Solomon
Islands and upon the recommendation of the Philippine Ambassador in Port
Moresby, employment contracts of all workers bound for the Island, shall henceforth
require the authentication of the Philippine Embassy in Port Moresby, Papua New
Guinea.




For immediate implementation.



Adopted 23 June 1997



(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.

Administrator
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